Harold,

I hope that things are going well with you and yours. I’m still looking
forward to seeing you on the 19" of August. Of course, I will call just before
the trip to make sure that nothing unexpected has come up with you.

I mentioned to you that I had gotten an idea about writing a book that would
take all the available evidence that the various researches have collected
over the years and present this in a civil suit type fashion against the United
States Government. I want to show the reader that in accordance to our own
standards of law that the government can be held accountable, through the
actions of the members of it’s various agencies, for the murder and the cover
up that followed in the case of John F. Kennedy. To make it clear that by the
governments constant denial of the facts that this could be considered as
good as a signed confession in the eyes of a jury of its peers.

This would show that the government is no better than the criminals it goes
after who deny their crimes even when caught dead to rights. I would hope
that with the discovery of the various photos showing other shooters and
things like other people being on the sixth floor of the SBD that this would
cause the government to sooner or later come clean about what really
happened. The negative I sent you not only shows what other witnesses had
claimed they seen that day, but that the man in the east window of the sixth
floor was not Oswald.

If you have time and want to do it, I have enclosed a copy of my books title
and a brief introduction from the book. I am open to any ideas or criticism
that you may have that might help make it a better project. We can discuss
your observations when we meet in August.

Regctably,

Bill Miller
“Illinois”
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